
Queen’s Jubilee 
2022

It won’t have escaped your notice that it is 
the Queen’s Platinum (70 years) Jubilee will 
be celebrated next year.  Her Majesty will be 
the first British Monarch to reach this 
milestone. 

The Parish Council is interested to find out 
which local organisations might be interested 
in joining together to organise a suitable 
celebration for residents of Ettington and 
Fulready.

If your organisation, or you as an individual, 
would be interested please contact:

Sarah Furniss, Clerk to Ettington Parish 
Council

e: epc.clerk@yahoo.com; m: 07786938072
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